
LL Umpire ClinicLL Umpire Clinic
March 11-12, 2017

Fairfax County Police Academy (14601 Lee Rd, Chantilly)*

We have a group of highly experienced LL umpires that will conduct a FREE weekend umpire 
clinic for new and returning volunteer umpires.

The clinic will cover what you need to prepare for the upcoming LL regular season, and will 
serve as a viable part of your local league training.

The clinic will run 9:00 am to 5:00 pm on Saturday, and 9:00 am to 1:00 pm on 
Sunday It will be a combination of classroom lessons and mechanics sessionsSunday.  It will be a combination of classroom lessons and mechanics sessions 

so we can cover the basics in rules and mechanics.
If you have a mask please bring it with you. Please bring a hat that fits under a 

mask. We will have masks for those that don’t have one.

For questions contact Mark Smith, D9 Chief Umpire  – smithma89@verizon.net

EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTENDEVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 
NO PRIOR EXPERIENCE IS REQUIRED

THERE IS A SIGNIFICANT SHORTAGE OF UMPIRES WITHIN
VIRGINIA LITTLE LEAGUES AND WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please sign up by Feb 12, 2017! by emailing smithma89@verizon.net
Lunch will be provided on Saturday, so we need to know how many are coming!

*Directions to Fairfax County Police Academy :
From I-66 go North on VA-28 N/Sully Rd for approx 2.5 miles to Willard Rd exit.  At the top of the ramp take a left 

on Willard Rd. for about .3 mile.  Take a right on Lee Rd – the facility will be on your right.


